
 
 
RE: Jeffrey A. Warner 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am pleased to write a general letter of reference for Mr. Jeffrey A. Warner. I have 
known Jeff since his time as a student at the University of Wisconsin-Superior. I got to 
know Jeff particularly well in the spring of 2005 when he and I traveled with the 
University A Cappella Choir for a concert tour in Brazil.  
 
Jeff is a bright, thoughtful, and very articulate young man, who has demonstrated a broad 
array of interests in his academic, work, and volunteer activities. Indeed, this eclectic 
background enables him to see the world through a broader lens then many of us. As a 
result, his world view is considerably less parochial then the average individual. 
 
This is dramatically demonstrated in his volunteer work. He has served in Sarajevo, 
Bosnia, in a variety of volunteer capacities, as well as working with Habitat for Humanity 
and Men as Peace Makers at various times during recent years. He has a particular 
affinity for working with youth, though he also has spent a good bit of time working with 
elderly and disabled residents for the Bread of St. Anthony in Bosnia. Hence, it can be 
said that he meets well, and works well, with a broad array of people of very diverse ages 
and cultures. 
 
During his time at the University of Wisconsin-Superior, Jeff demonstrated a strong 
commitment to academic excellence and success. Indeed, from 2003 through 2005 he 
received academic excellence and scholarly achievement awards at UW-Superior, as well 
as being elected to the National Dean’s List. Jeff was also very active in extracurricular 
activities during his time at UW-Superior, including serving on the University Student 
Senate, the A Cappella Choir, and the University student newspaper.  
 
It should be obvious by now that I think very highly of Jeff Warner, as both a student and 
fine human being. I can recommend him for any position or situation for which he feels 
qualified, without any hesitation or qualification whatsoever.  I would also be glad to 
expand on the remarks contained in this letter. I may be reached at the telephone number 
on this letterhead. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julius E. Erlenbach  
Chancellor  
 
JEE/ap 
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